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Well done to all the pupils who recently represented the School in 
local competitions. These have included the Sentinus STEM and 
K’nex Challenges, Sacred Heart Maths Challenge, Football blitzes 
and the Easons Spelling Bee. Our pupils were exemplary and gave 
a terrific effort at each event. Congratulations especially to Niall 
and Mark (both P6) who came 2nd in the K’nex Challenge in the 
Sacred Heart. The boys were required to follow instructions 
and build a bridge from the K'nex materials provided. They will 
now represent the school in the Northern Ireland Finals in 
Jordanstown on 12th June! Well done boys! 

We are also delighted to announce that Mairead McCaffrey (P7) 
came 2nd in the Tyrone heat of the Eason’s Spelling Bee. A 
wonderful achievement Mairead, we are extremely proud of you! 
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(Back row, left to 
right, Claire, 
Ellie and Maire-
ad). 

 (Front row,  left 
to right, Sean, 
Callum and  Co-
nall). 

 

 

 Weekly School Choir practice continues for First Holy 
Communion. 

 Monday 8th May: Cycling Proficiency Primary 7 

 Thursday 11th & Friday 12th May: School Nurse P1. 

 Friday 12th May 2017: Traditional Group represent School in 
the Tyrone Feis at 5pm in St Joseph’s Hall 

 Tuesday 16th May 2017:  ‘Stay  and Play’ Workshop for P1 
Parents (more details to follow closer to time) 

 Saturday 27th May 2017: First Holy Communion  in St Mary’s 

Church Killyclogher at 12noon. 

School Closures 

School is closed on  

Monday 29th and Tuesday 

30th May  

Parent Support Group 

Continued thanks to our Parent Support Group who 
have recently purchased new equipment for our outdoor 
play. We are most grateful for your financial generosity 
in helping to provide the 
best resources for the chil-
dren. 

Warmest wishes to our Primary 4 pupils who will make their 
First Holy Communion in St Mary’s Church Killyclogher on 

Saturday 27th May at 12pm.    *Missing from photo Paul  

Trocaire Draw Trocaire Draw   

Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets for the Lenten Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets for the Lenten 

trocaire Draw. We raised a terrific £217. Many thanks for your trocaire Draw. We raised a terrific £217. Many thanks for your 

generositygenerosity 



More school 

news from             

Recarson PS 

next month!  
Don’t forget our Family Fun Day on 3rd 

June at 11am at Youth Sport! 

With a 5km walk/run and fun for all the 

family, it promises to be a great day! More 

details to follow in the coming weeks! 

P5: Harry, Erin and Daithi. 

P3: Sean, Orlaith and Aidan 

P2: Emma, Jarlath and DJ. P1:  Caitlin, Charlie and Aoife 

P6: Eva, Rebecca and Maeve 

P4: Molly, Daithi and Aoibheann 

P7: Ellie, Mark and Cara 
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